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Woman missing from Mission Viejo, Investigators seek public’s help  

 

MISSION VIEJO, Ca. (March 31, 2021): Orange County Sheriff’s Department investigators are seeking 

assistance to locate a woman who has been missing since November 2020 from Mission Viejo. 

The woman, Sara Michelle Rose Ray, 31 years old, is a Caucasian female with brown hair and brown 

eyes, five feet four inches tall and weighs 130 pounds. Sara has a “Hello Kitty” tattoo on her left arm.  

Sara was reported missing in January 2021, and was last seen leaving her residence in the 22000 block 

of Via Pimiento in Mission Viejo around November 26, 2020. Investigators have exhausted leads and are 

asking the public who may have seen Sara to contact the Orange County Sheriff’s Department at 714-

647-4579, or anonymous tips can be submitted to OC Crime Stoppers at 1-855-TIP-OCCS or online here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Missing Person: Sara Michelle Rose Ray, 31 
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